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UPDATE THIS WEEK! 
Welcome back after a restful half term. We have got lots of activities going on in 
school in the build up to Christmas so keep your eye on this newsletter for upcoming 
events. This week, it has been lovely to share Hot Chocolate with the behaviour 
winners from last half term. They enjoyed telling me about the improvements that 
they would like to see in school and the wonderful qualities they like in their 
classroom teachers. Have a lovely weekend! Mr Robinson  
 

OPEN DAY FOR RECEPTION 2024 STARTERS 
We would like to invite all prospective new children and their parents to our Reception 
2024 Open Day that is taking place on Wednesday 15th November.  We are holding a 
morning session at 10.20am and an afternoon session at 1.20pm.  Both will take 
approximately 1 hour, and children are welcome. You will be given a tour of the school, 
information about our Reception class and there will be activities for your children. 
Please contact the school office on 01942 671442 to confirm your attendance. 
 

POPPY APPEAL 
We are supporting the Royal British Legion’s annual Poppy Appeal. Children can bring 
their donations in and purchase items during morning break and lunchtime. 
  

REMEMBER WAR AND MAKE PEACE 
Thank you for everyone who has donated homemade poppies for our school project 
‘Remembering War and Making Peace.  We will be taking the children to see the 
exhibition next week.  The lighting up of the War Memorial  at church will take place 
on Thursday 9th November at 7pm – 9pm and the exhibition is open to the public from 
Thursday 9th November until 2pm on Sunday 12th November. 
 

MORNING DROP-OFF 
Please can you ensure that you are not walking through the car park to access the 
school especially at the start and end of the school day.  If your child walks to 
breakfast club, can you remind them to enter school via the main gate and not the car 
park.  
 

READING RECORDS 
You may have noticed that your child has been given a new Reading Record this week.  
As there was a manufacturing issue with the original ones we gave out in September, 
we have arranged replacements. We encourage your child to read with an adult 5 
times a week and for this to be recorded in their diaries.  
 

HEAD LICE 
Unfortunately, there has been a rise in the number of cases of children with head lice 
in school. We kindly ask that you regularly check your child’s hair and treat when 
necessary.  You can access treatments via your local pharmacy and for it to be 
effective please ensure that you complete the initial and follow up treatments. 
 

REMINDER ABOUT DOJOS  
Just a reminder that we no longer use ClassDojo as a way to send instant messages to 
parents. The messaging service is not monitored. If you have a query, please contact 
the main office or see the Class Teacher at the end of the school day. 
 

EDUCATIONAL PENALTY NOTICE (EPN) 
Please see the letter attached containing information regarding EPN’s.  This is a 
mandatory letter that we must send out to parents every term.  School attendance is 
extremely important, and we are working hard as a school to continue improving 
school attendance. 
 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE PRIZES 
As part of our Christmas Festivities, we will be holding our annual Christmas Raffle.  
Any donations of prizes are greatly appreciated, the money raised will go towards 
activities for the children. 
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Nasal Flu Vaccines 
23rd November 2023 

Please ensure that you have 
completed the consent form 
which can be found on our 

Dojo School Story.   

 

RS (99.3%) 

1S (94.7%) 

 2S (97.9%) 

2P (96.5%) 

3S (94.6%) 

3P (93.1%) 

4S (88.3%) 

4P (93.6%) 

5S (96.3%) 

5P (95.7%) 

6S (90.4%) 

6P (98.3%) 

Whole School (94.5%) 

Individual/Family 
Photographs 

Wednesday 15th November 
2023  

100% Attendance 
We have awarded over 150 

certificates for 100% 
attendance this half term. 
Keep up the good work! 


